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Recent Weather Causes Sycamore Park District to Make Changes in Board Meetings

The recent snow and extreme cold events caused Sycamore Park District to cancel its Regular Board
Meeting of January 22, 2019 on two occasions, moving it all the way to February 6.
As a result, the Board has determined to modify their meeting schedule for February and March of 2019.

The next scheduled meeting was to be February 26, 2019. That meeting will be moved to March 19,
2019 at 6:00pm. Additionally, the Board decided to hold that meeting at the new Community Center;
480 Airport Road; Sycamore, IL.

The meeting scheduled for March 26, 2019 will not take place.
Then, the Board will return to its regular Board Meeting schedule with the April 23, 2019 meeting at

6:00pm. It will return to its normal location: Sycamore Park District Maintenance Shop; 435 Airport
Road; Sycamore, IL.



